OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

AUG 25 2014

To the Members of the California State Senate:

[ am returning Senate Bill 1337 without my signature.

Contrary to its stated purpose, this bill creates new bureaucratic verification requirements
that would likely impede communication between the Executive Branch and the
Legislature.

Sincerely,

b G

Edmund G| Browh Jr.
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